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Garcia, Adolfo

From: Cabrera, Suramy

Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 8:49 AM

To: Suarez, Cristina; Cejas, Devin; Trias, Ramon

Cc: Ramos, Miriam; Garcia, Adolfo

Subject: RE: Playhouse ordinance

We need this ASAP since we have a pending case that has been going on for over 2 years. 

 

From: Suarez, Cristina <csuarez@coralgables.com>  

Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 4:34 PM 

To: Cejas, Devin <dcejas@coralgables.com>; Trias, Ramon <rtrias@coralgables.com> 

Cc: Ramos, Miriam <mramos@coralgables.com>; Cabrera, Suramy <scabrera@coralgables.com>; Garcia, Adolfo 

<agarcia2@coralgables.com> 

Subject: Playhouse ordinance 

 

Hi Devin and Ramon: 

 

Once you have updated the playhouse ordinance that was adopted on Tuesday to incorporate the changes that were 

made on the floor, please send a copy to Adolfo and me. 

 

Thanks, 

Cristina 

 

Cristina M. Suárez 

Deputy City Attorney & City Prosecutor 

City of Coral Gables 

405 Biltmore Way, 3rd Floor 

Coral Gables, Florida 33134 

Main Phone: (305) 460-5218 

Direct Dial: (305) 476-7231 

Email: csuarez@coralgables.com 

 

 
 

Public Records:  This e-mail is from the City of Coral Gables – City Attorney’s Office and is intended solely for the use of the 

individual(s) to whom it is addressed.  If you believe you received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately, delete 

the e-mail from your computer, and do not copy or disclose it to anyone else.  The State of Florida has a broad public records 

law.  Most written communications to or from State and Local Officials regarding State or Local business are public record available 

to the public upon request.  

 

Confidentiality:  The information contained in this transmission may be legally privileged and confidential, intended only for the use 

of the individual or entity named above.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 

dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.   

 


